
 

 

SUCCESSFUL COMPLETION OF IRESS CONNECTIVITY PROJECT  

NSX Limited (NSX) today announced that clients of IRESS can now trade securities listed on the NSX using 

the IRESS platform. 

This project provides participants of our markets with seamless access to trade companies listed on the 

exchanges, and ultimately it is expected to contribute to growth in trading volumes through the broadening of 

distribution channels. 

NSX Managing Director, Ann Bowering, said: “Given the market coverage of IRESS, it was essential that 

NSX provide companies listed on our exchange with access to the comprehensive IRESS network."  

"We are delighted to announce the completion of this project as it signals the expansion of new liquidity 

pathways for our markets across SMSF, wholesale and retail investors."  

"This project is a significant step towards levelling of the playing field between listing exchanges in Australia, 

and signals the arrival of competition for listings in Australian, bringing with it pressure for innovation and 

benefits for companies, investors and advisors."  

NSX securities will be available to the market via IRESS from 3 July 2017.  
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